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From: Bettie <bplecker@ntelos.net>
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2024 7:46 AM
Subject: FW: December News and Notes

NEW MEMBERS: Joseph Darnell-Real Broker and Mary Honbarrier, Appraiser
Current Primary Membership as of December 31 will be 383.

Next Broker Exchange is scheduled for January 6 at 9:00 at North Ridge Café, Verona
Affiliate Reminder: Annual renewals are due by December 31.

If you have completed your C2EX in 2024, please give me a call. The pins will be handed out at
the Awards event on January 17.

Registration by Eventbrite for the Awards event on the 17*" has been sent out. Deadline to
register is January 7 at 11:30 p.m. https://www.eventbrite.com/e/winter-wonderland-awards-
banguet-tickets-1107132847149?aff=oddtdtcreator

The GAAR office will be closed on December 24 and 25 for Christmas and December 31 and
January 1 for New Years.

Committee list for 2025 was sent out last week. Contact Delene if you have any questions
about Committees.
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